
Musikids Holiday 

Programmes July 

2018 
Is your child interested in 

singing or trying a musical 

instrument? 
 

Who’s it for? 

Children from year 2 to year 8 who are 

interested in music. 

 

First Week of the Holidays – Choir. 

 

What will we be doing? 

Basic singing training, rehearsing fun 

songs, singing and moving to some 

elementary choreography. 

 

When? 

Monday 09th July, Tuesday 10th July, 

Wednesday 11th July from 1pm to 3pm.  

 

We will perform a short concert for 

families and friends at the end of the 

workshops. 

 

 

 

 

Second Week of the Holidays – Have a 

Go! 

 

What will we be doing? 

Trying out a wide variety of musical 

instruments – strings, woodwind, brass, 

and percussion.  

 

When? 

Monday 16th July, Tuesday 17th July, 

Wednesday 18th July from 1pm to 3pm.  

 

Where? 

The Music Suite at Logan Park High 

School, Butts Road, Dunedin 

 

Who’s running the programmes? 

Sara Brown, a music teacher with 

extensive experience working with 

children and choirs. 

Tanara Stedman, a music teacher who 

conducts the Dunedin Rock Choir 

 

What to bring? 

A water bottle, a snack, and warm, 

comfortable clothes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

How much? 

$30 per child per programme 

 

 

What to do next? 

Fill in the relevant form at the link below: 

 

Choir Link: 

https://goo.gl/forms/fDMPU0wd48ZZbiw9

2 

 

 

Have a Go Link: 

https://goo.gl/forms/02dZqiyJEXV9FofT2 

 

or email musikids@gmail.com if you have 

any questions or check us out of 

Facebook/musikidsdunedin 

 

 

 

mailto:musikids@gmail.com

